
Jessamine South Elkhorn Water District 
107 South Uain Street, P.O. Box 731 

Xioholassille, Kentucky 40356 
Phone: (859) 881-0589 Fax: (859) 881-5080 

REGEBVED 
July 17,2006 J U L  1 9 2006 

Michael F. Buford, Director 
Division of Filings 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd., PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

pue~iC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: Case No. 2006-00156 
Deficiency Reminder Letter 

Dear Mr. Buford: 

Please accept my apology for the delay in response to your letter of June 8,2006. Part-time positions 
and summer schedules are not conducive to prompt action. 

Several items of the deficiency list are requiring an inordinate amount of time, to prepare a proper 
response. We have asked our staffand consultants to proceed as quicMy as possible. 

Please be assured that Jessamine South Elkhorn Water District wishes to pursue this fling. However, 
at present we estimate that it will require an additional ninety (90) days to complete our work. Therefore, 
we would request that out deadline be moved to November 1,2006. 

Sincerely, 
JESSAMINE SOUTH ELKHORN WATER DISTRICT 

L. Nicholas Strong, Chairman 

cc. Glenn T. Smith 
Bruce E. Smith 
John G. Home 



Horne Engineering, Inc. 
216 South Main Street 
Nicholasville, KY 40356 

Michael F. Buford, Director JUL 1 2 2006 
Division of Filings PUELIC SERVICE 

Public Service Commission C O i i n M i s ~ l ~ ~  

211 Sower Blvd., PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 4060200615 


